
Hypurin® Bovine Insulin predicted depletion dates 
Predicted depletion dates are based on current stock and average sales. Below are 
the discontinuation dates for bovine insulin issued in July 2018. 

 

NOTE: IDDT still receives calls from people who are being ‘threatened’ with the 
discontinuation with pork insulin. Despite what you may be told by health professionals or 
diabetic clinics, pork insulin is NOT being discontinued, so you can continue to obtain it on 
an NHS prescription.  
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